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Hello Friends, November 23, 2024

The Fox Lake Chamber of Commerce is once again sponsoring our
“December to Remember” event in downtown Fox Lake.
We are Looking for Donations of Baked Goods and Silent Auction Items for

our event on December 14th. We also need Parade Participants!!!

The Event will be held on Saturday, December 14% at the Fox Lake Community Center from
12:30p.m. — 4:30 p.m. with a parade that starts at 5:00 p.m. The Event will include a visit from
Santa and Mrs Claus and their friends (Rudolph, Gingerbread Man and Frosty...we still need someone to
wear this costume!!!). There will be a gift for every child, face painting, a picture coloring contest,
cupcake decorating, ornament making, Salon pampering, popcorn, silent auction items, a bake sale,
burgers and hot dogs, chips, hot chocolate and other beverages, a 50-50 raffle and a food bin for
items being donated to the food pantry. The money and proceeds will be going toward the FREE
Family Event! Any type of donation would be welcome and greatly appreciated. Thank you for your
consideration & Happy Holidays to All !!!

We will be contacting you next week to follow up as to whether or not you can help us. However,

please feel free to call:  Vicki at the Boat House, at (920) 928 -3470 with any questions.

Vicki Matheys Fox Lake Chamber Member




